
Workers’ compensation 
insurers under microscope 

in new draft report
The Work Health Authority is seeking comments on a draft report 

concerning workers1 compensation insurers in the Northern Territory.
This report, "Monitoring Insurer Performance Under The Work Health 

Act", considers the performance expected of workers' compensation insurers 
and suggests major changes to the future approval and monitoring process.

It incorporates comments provided on the relevant discussion paper, 
distributed late last year, and identifies several areas needing additional input.

In partnership with employers and employees, workers' compensation 
insurers in the Northern Territory can play a pivotal role in reducing the social 
and economic cost of work-related injury and disease.

Comments are welcome and should be addressed to:
Mrs SJ Butterworth
Chief Executive Officer
Work Health Authority
GPO Box 2010
Darwin NT 0801
Comments and submissions must be received by the Work Health Authority 

no later than May 12, 1995.
This time frame is critical in achieving the legislative timetable proposed in 

the draft report.
Sarah Butterworth 

Chief Executive Officer 
Work Health Authority

Committee wanted 
for review of Act

Your Law Society is seeking vol­
unteers to form the Legal Practition­
ers' Act Review Committee.

The NT Government has been 
considering amendments to the Act 
for some time but has been awaiting 
the outcome of submissions by The 
Law Council of Australia regarding a 
national legal profession.

The Law Society has been in­
volved in the foundation of a blue­
print for a national profession and is 
now keen to advise the government 
via a formal committee.

Work Health nominee
The Law Society has chosen 

George Roussos of Cridlands as its 
nominee on the Work Health Advi­
sory Council.

Several applications for the posi­
tion were received after Mr Roussos’ 
initial enquiries about whether the 
Work Health Authority would accept 
a representative from the Society.

The decision was made at The 
Law Society's Council meeting in 
March.

DEPENDS ON A QUICK, 
SOUND, COMMERCIALLY 
REALISTIC ASSESSMENT OF 
YOUR CLIENTS FINANCIAL 
POSITION AND OPTIONS.

VOLUNTARY COMPANY ADMINISTRATIONS
We are the leaders in this area.

We are the most experienced firm in Darwin in conducting voluntary administrations. 
We have a proven track record in successful schemes of arrangement.

We have a reputation for providing commercially realistic advice.

Your Clients Deserve the Best Legal and Financial Advice
For expert assistance contact: Allan Garraway B.Com fca or Ann McCallum B.Com fca 

Telephone 818255 Facsimile 411007
Garraway & Partners • Chartered Accountants
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